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  Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Re:  Intake September 2020   West Monmouth School 
 

I would like to thank you for choosing West Monmouth School for your son/daughter’s secondary education. I am delighted that 
your son/daughter will attend West Monmouth School from September. 
 

In these very difficult times, and with schools not knowing when we will be back at school, I am unable to give you any information 
on any possible Move Up days and Parents’ Evening at the moment. 
 
I can confirm that Miss Holborn, the Head of Year 7, has been holding online meetings with all of the Year 6 teachers at all primary 
schools, in order to gather information about your son/daughter.  As well as academic information, all pupils are discussed 
individually so that all relevant information is passed onto us. 
 
Miss Holborn will then use this information to put all of the pupils into their teaching and registration classes for September. 
 
As soon as I am in a position to pass on any further information regarding Year 6 transition visits and enhanced transition, I will be 
in touch with you.   
 
  
May I thank you once again for choosing West Monmouth School.  I look forward to meeting you in the near future. 
 

If you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact myself or Miss Holborn by email: 
 
Claire.hughes@wms.schoolsedu.org.uk 
 
Marie.holborn@wms.schoolsedu.org.uk 
 
 

Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Claire Hughes 
Deputy Head 
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